
 

“Trick or Eat” Halloween Food Challenge  
 

Creekers Helping our Community 
 

Dear Creeker Families, 

 

Greener Village is a non-profit, volunteer-based food bank that supports the needs of many families in 

the greater Fredericton area.  Over the years we have developed an important relationship with 

Greener Village, and we continue to partner with them to help support those in need.  With the 

devasting impact COVID-19 has had on many families in our community, the need for support is greater 

than ever before. 

 

As we near the excitement of the Halloween season we would like to challenge our students and 

families to support this important community need.   The “Trick or Eat” Halloween Food Challenge is a call to 

all Creeker families to donate non-perishable food items to our local food bank, Greener Village.  A 

goal of 100 items has been established for each grade level and a successful campaign could mean 

over 600 nonperishable items being donated to families in our community. 

 

The challenge will run from Thursday, October 22nd – Thursday, October 29th.  Donations can be made 

daily to homeroom teachers throughout the challenge.  To best target the current needs of Greener 

Village, grade levels are being asked to collect the food items outlined below: 
 

  
 

KINDERGARTEN Pasta and Pasta Sauce 
- Dried pasta, canned pasta, Kraft Dinner (please no glass containers of pasta sauce) 

 

GRADE 1  Canned and Dried Soup 

 

GRADE 2  Food Condiments 

- Ketchup, mustard, mayonnaise, sauces, jarred pickles, salt, pepper, assorted spices 

 

GRADE 3  Stove Top Stuffing Mix and Canned Cranberry Sauce 
* Items in high demand during the holiday season. 

 

GRADE 4  Canned Meats and Fish 

- Chicken, ham, turkey, tuna, salmon 

 

GRADE 5  Tea, Coffee, and Baking Goods 
- Instant and ground coffee (please no K-Cups) 

- Flour, baking powder, baking soda, and sugar 

 

GCS STAFF  Soap and Laundry Detergent 
 
 

 

We look forward to making this an important educational experience for all staff and students and we 

wish to thank you for your support.  Food donations will remain inside your child’s “classroom bubble”, 

so we are able to accept food donations in a safe manner while also respecting our school’s COVID-19 

operational plan. 

 

Thank you for your generous support.  We look forward to another successful challenge! 

 

GCS Staff and Administration 


